
Dear Chadwick:-

c 0.5q11/o o.sz_ 
No.l Franklin Street, West, 
Baltimore, Eeb.20th,l.aos-. 

fq., l/- /I 

Very many thanks for Ba.rtlett 's interestlng translation. 
The copy in the Surgeon-General's Library-- the only one I have seen-­
is without the portrait. It is a very interest:i.ng li t tle book. 

By the way, I asked Mumford to inquire whether you 
had a copy of Thahher Is Jou:r'nal in the Library. 

What do you think of the advisability of startin.g 
a national society for the study of medical history? A good many 
man have been writing to me about it. If we could get good men 
interested it might be worth while, but there are so many societies 
that I rat her dread going into any additional ones. 

Please give me an evening when you come down again. 

Sincerely yours, 

(signed) Wm. Osler. 
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